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CPR certification at the Bartlett Library 

 

The American Red Cross came to the Bartlett Library to teach patrons the skills they need to 

know to give immediate care to a suddenly injured or ill person until more advanced medical 

personnel arrive to take over. Those in attendance were CPR and first aid certified for two years.  

 

If you missed this program, the Bartlett Library is having a “CPR and First Aid Course” on 

Wednesday, Jan. 11 at 10 a.m. In this overview course, the American Red Cross will teach 

participants to recognize first aid and cardiac emergencies and take action. Participants learn how 

to give appropriate care for different first aid emergencies and how to perform hands-only CPR. 

Please stop in or call 630.837.3560 to register.  

 

If you were unable to attend the courses in January, there will be more classes in February: 

 

-CPR & First Aid Certification 

-February 9: 4:30 – 8 p.m. 

-Registration required 

 

-CPR & First Aid Course 

-February 9: 2 – 3 p.m. 

-Registration required 

 

For more information and a complete listing of scheduled programs, call 630.837.2855 or visit 

www.bartlettlibrary.org.  

 

### 

 

 The Bartlett Public Library District, located at 800 S. Bartlett Rd., provides programs and 

services to meet the needs of the community. For more information and a complete listing of 

scheduled programs, call 630.837.2855 or visit www.bartlettlibrary.org. 

 


